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Abstract

The Commonwealth Government should move to the funding of undergraduate courses for Australian

students through the students rather than by way of direct grants to institutions. An independent

coordinating body should be re-established to report on the higher education sector, advise the

Commonwealth and administer Commonwealth higher education programs. Public funding of

undergraduate education and research training should be decentralised through a system of

scholarships. Undergraduate scholarship holders should pay charges determined by universities under

HECS (Higher Education Contribution Scheme) arrangements. HECS arrangements also should apply

to full fee paying undergraduates and PELS (Postgraduate Education Loan Scheme) arrangements to

full fee paying research students. Institutional research funding should be on a disciplinary basis,

taking account of the volume and quality of outputs. (HRK / Abstract übernommen)
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